
Center for Personnel Interchanges Between the Government and Private Entities (CPIGPE) 
 

The CPIGPE, upon separation of officials from service, provides assistance on new 
employment.  

 

  

 
 

The CPIGPE assists the smooth human resources exchange between the government and 
the private sector. 
 

 

 

 

Since 10/2013

For details (in Japanese only) → http://www8.cao.go.jp/jinzai/index.html 


